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Slow Fashion Sale 

Hello Students and Community Members, 

The Social Justice Club at Stony Mountain School will find us “Marching into Sustainability” next week.  

Environmental Sustainability:  avoidance of the depletion of natural resources in order to maintain an ecological 

balance 

A big project we will be planning throughout March is an “Ethical Fashion Revolution”.  We are hoping to promote 

awareness of the impact fast fashion has on the global community.   

Fast Fashion:  inexpensive clothing produced rapidly by mass-market retailers in response to the latest trends 

To promote sustainability, we will be having a Slow Fashion Sale on Friday, March 27th   that will be open to the 

community and the school.  Proceeds from the sale will go towards purchasing new snowshoes for the school to 

promote healthy living.  This will also develop our “community connection” with the Outdoor Community Trails As-

sociation.  Any unpurchased items will be donated to Main Street Project. 

If you wish to donate gently used clothing items, including footwear (baby to adult sizes), please make sure the 

items are clean and folded and delivered in boxes or bags to Ms. Bartholomew before March 20th at Stony Moun-

tain School.  If you have any hangers for donation, that would be greatly appreciated as well.  You may purchase 

items from the sale at $2.00 per item, or fill a grocery sized bag for $5.00.  Please bring a reusable bag to fill if you 

have one. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Bartholomew at dbartholomew@isd21.mb.ca or call 204-344-5459. 
 

Thank you for your help! 


